
 
Dear Parents, 

 

Next week your child will be attending a Playball taster session at Bagshot Infant School, and I am delighted to announce that after 

half term we will be offering afterschool sessions for Reception, Year 1 and 2 every Thursday. Spaces are given on a first come first 

serve basis, so please email playball.harry@gmail.com to secure your child’s space today. For more information feel free to email 

or call 07588681052.  

Kind Regards,  

Harry Simmonds 

What is Playball? 

Playball is a is a multi-sports programme that teaches life skills to children through sport and movement. Our progressive 

curriculum is designed and researched by Occupational Therapists and Sports Scientists, and is constantly being updated in line 

with the latest trends and findings. At Playball the children are in small class sizes and participate in games and skills that cover 8 

sports; Football, Tennis, Rugby, Hockey, Baseball, Volleyball, Cricket and Basketball.  

 

Playball at Bagshot Infant School – Spring Term 

Thursday after school 3:10 – 4:00pm 

23rd February – 30th March – 6 sessions  

Cost: £45.00 (£7.50 per session) – payment details will be given after registering 

Small class sizes of 10 max 

 

Reception  

- Wide variety of Ball Skills 

- Confidence to Overcome 

- Organised Activities 

Year 1  

- Sport Competence 

- Competitive Sport 

- Team and Partner Work  

Year 2 

- Match Scenarios 

- Understanding Rules 

- Technical Coaching 
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